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First name: Randy

Last name: Mancini

Organization: 3029

Title: 

Comments: to whom it may concern.

 

I support your proposed plan per the maps I have reviewed online. There was some discussion at the last

meeting in Bear Valley regarding the area known as "Bear Trap cabin area". On the printed map I was given that

day as well as the maps have have studied online I don't see this area as being closed in the future to motorized

use. This is a very well known riding destination by locals. It has a well marked road system in the summer to

access and a central meeting place for those getting to this area in the winter via snowmobiles. From Bear Valley

in is about a 20 to 30 snowmobile ride to get to. Over past 12 years that I have been going to this location maybe

once or twice a year does someone make this trip via cross country skis or any other form of non motorized

access.

thanks for all of your work on this project. Any question please contact me via email at rmancini@sleepworld.com

or my cell at 408-892-1700

 

Randy Mancini


